From: Balcombe Parish Council

To: Michael.Vine@westsussex.gov.uk

Subject: RE: Planning Application at Lower Stumble Wood.
Date: 10/03/2010 12:13

M Vine

Thank you for your enquiry. | can confirm that the matter was discussed at the
last Regular Meeting of the Council & that there is no objection to the application.

Regards

Richard Greig
Clerk to the Council

From: Michael.Vine@westsussex.gov.uk [mailto:Michael.Vine@westsussex.gov.uk]
Sent: 10 March 2010 12:00

To: parish.clerk@btconnect.com

Subject: Planning Application at Lower Stumble Wood.

R Greig,

I am the planning officer at West Sussex County Council dealing with a County Matters planning
application at Lower Stumble Wood, Balcome- reference WSCC/027/10/BA. Balcome Parish
Council was invited to comment on the application on 28 January 2010, where it was indicated that
if no comments were received by 18 February 2010 it would be assumed that the Parish Council
has no objection to the proposal. | wish to clarify if this is the position so i can record that no
response was received.

I look forward to hearing from you at your nearest convenience.

Regards,

Michael Vine.

Michael Vine | Planner, West Sussex County Council | Location: 2nd Floor Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester
PO19 1QT

Internal: 56864 | External: 01243 756864 | E-mail: michael.vine@westsussex.gov.uk
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